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ATIP’s Career Pathways Project JOSE AVILA, No Company Provided
— The American Institute of Physics (AIP) Career Pathways Project, funded by
the National Science Foundation, aims to increase the number of undergraduates
going into STEM careers. The main purposes of this project are to show students
the professional opportunities for a STEM career, understand what departments
can do to better prepare physics bachelor’s degree recipients to enter the workforce,
understand what students can do to better prepare themselves, and develop resources
based on these findings. I was chosen by the Society of Physics Students (SPS) to
be the 2013 summer intern of the AIP’s Career Pathways Project. In this talk I
will discuss several resources I worked on with the Statistical Research Center of
the American Institute of Physics and SPS. These resources include how to write
a resume and cover letter, how to perform an informational interview, common job
titles for physics bachelors, how to find career information in physics and STEM,
how to search and use job postings, and how to network.
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